
 

 

 

TO OUR PATIENTS: 

 

 
Due to increased concerns and confusion regarding specific insurance coverage’s for  

 

office visits and medical procedures, we can ONLY advise of possible insurance 

 

coverage.  If there are questions, it is the patient’s responsibility to contact their 

 

insurance company to determine exact benefits and deductible information.  If 

 

procedure codes are needed, please contact our office and we will be happy to 

 

provide them to you. 

 

 

Any lab and or diagnostic tests that we have ordered done should be performed at a 

 

participating lab or x-ray facility that accepts your insurance carrier. 

 

 

If you are a member of an HMO you must contact your primary care physician for 

 

necessary referrals. 

 

 

If you have a PPO insurance and require a CT scan, you must have a pre-certification 

 

approval and number for that procedure.  To obtain this, contact our billing office and 

 

we will assist in obtaining this for you.  This could take up to 48 hours depending on the 

 

particular insurance you may have. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

DEARBORN ALLERGY & ASTHMA CLINIC, PC 


